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As a life long resident of Eastern Oregon and a senior citizen, I must strongly oppose 

HB2025. Raises of these amounts may be catastrophic to those who live on fixed 

incomes. I would personally like to see a thorough audit of the Department of 

Transportation with the goal of eliminating fraud and abuse. 


